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November 14th, 2013

Walid G. Wahab

WAHAB Construction Company
818 SW 4th Avenue

Miami, Florida 33137

To Whom It May Concern,

I have worked with WAHAB Construction Company on the recommendation
of many friends but none of those have prepared me enough for the

remarkable, painless and efficient experience.

Having worked with numerous builders and construction companies in the US
and abroad, which often proved to be stressful and over costly. This time it
was a wonderful exception. Total professionalism, meeting the client's needs,
finishing on-time and within budget (very honest and fair pricing.) A most

rare happening in this field.

I cannot recommend WAHAB Construction Company and working closely
with Mr. Walid G. Wahab enough. It guarantees success and deserves many

repeats if and when needed.

Sincerely,

ffﬁ/ 97 Loy
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